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Deborah Howland
Executive Director
NH PUC
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket Number DM 12-267 — Request to Withdraw License to Provide Electric Aggregation
Service in the State of NH

Dear Deborah,

Energy Choice, Inc. DBA Energy Choice DE would like to officially request a withdrawal of its registration
as a licensed electricity broker/aggregator in the State of New Hampshire. Energy Choice has not
conducted business in the state since becoming eligible.

For any follow-up requirements, please contact:
Manda Schulman
Market Director
617-939-0166
Manda.schuIman~energychoice.com

Respectfully submitted,

Minella Gjoka
CEO


